
 

Thank you for participating in the 2023 Incentive Trip Program.  

We use an online registration system. The website address is https://www.gps-
trip.com/registration. You will be asked for an event code and a registration code. The event code 
and your registration code were provided in the email blast sent to your email. Enter the codes 
and click on “Register for Event”. 

 

Next is the screen where you enter your travel information. Use your legal names (which exactly 
matches your name on your passport including middle name or initial) your address where your 
tickets will be mailed (no P.O. Boxes), date of birth, etc. Please make sure to complete the Name 
Badge fields exactly as you want your name to appear on your name badges -- including first and 
last name in mixed case. 

Click on “Register” when you have completed the form. A copy of the completed form will be 
sent to the email address you provide and to the General Plumbing Supply travel team. If you are 
planning on making any other changes to our trip agenda (at your expense), please make note of 
that in the first comments field. We will contact you with further instructions. Once you click on 
register, you won’t be able to go back into the form to make any changes. You will have to contact 
the GPS Travel Team.  

We are going to need registrations to be completed by February 1, 2024. If you have any 
questions, please don’t hesitate to contact the GPS Travel Team. 

 

Adrianne Coppola  
Email: acoppola@acceleratedpg.com 

Tel: (973) 668-4233 

Manuela Chaves 
Email: mchaves@acceleratedpg.com 

Tel: (973) 668-4234 
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